







Dear Members & Neighbors

Now that the season is in full swing, I thought I'd take the time to catch you up on the great things happening at the Club. The golf season has been really good, and we expect it to only get better. The weather has certainly cooperated with us, having survived only a few frost delays and now Spring is right around the corner, further solidifying the reason why we all live here!

HAPPENINGS AT THE CLUB:

RINCON ROOM REMODEL:

We are very excited to announce the complete remodel of the Rincon Room! In order to better accommodate more events, banquets, meetings, and additional restaurant seating, we have decided to remodel the Rincon Room. Starting literally from the ceiling to the floor, this remodel is going to be amazingly transformative. The two most important aspects of the remodel include the removal of the posts and the addition of wall to wall glass on the north side of the room. These two items will turn the room from "the dungeon" to the hippest spot on property! Then, to top it off, Cheryl McKenzie along with Lisa DeFalco & Sara Thomas have put their heads together to give this room an amazing atmosphere! We're shooting for an opening date of around May 1st.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS:

Check out our new WEBSITE! Go to www.fortyninercc.com and check out our updated website. Coming soon to our website will be the ability for members to login to view their statements and account, and make online payments. Another great feature of our website is our event calandar where you can find out what is happening at the club, a list of Tues Tunes performers, Pool & Fitness schedules, and all kinds of other great information. We want it to be your goto place to get all of your Club happenings!

RINCON MOUNTAIN GRILL:

March, April & May Springs to life at the Grill. Tuesday Tunes steps into high gear with many great performers, with special guest Mark Mulligan on Tuesday March 14th. Mark brings his Jimmy Buffet style to Tucson for a fun evening of entertainment, food & libations. The Spring Tuesday Tunes lineup includes Jay Faircloth, Andy Hersey, Corey Spector, Oliverio and Keila Womack. So grab your friends and family and come on out to support great local talent! Also in March, will have some great St. Patrick's Day specials and we will once again host our Annual Member Only Appreciation Social on Sunday March 19th (be sure to RSVP with Casey). Other events in March will be our Monthly Wine Dinner on March 25th, Italian Style, with special Guest Chef, our own Alan DeLelles. Hey, with the last name DeLelles, who else to cook up some yummy Italian food?

April starts out with a bang, with National Beer Day on the 7th. Also, don't forget to make your Easter Brunch Reservations for Sunday, April 19th. This is one of our biggest brunch days, so we don't want you to miss out. The April wine dinner will be Saturday, April 22nd. May events include Mother's Day Brunch on Sunday May 14th. Make MOM the happiest by bringing her to the Club for a wonderful time full of family, food & fun.

With the great Spring weather comes the opportunity to remind you of the great spots to dine at the Club. The north Patio is the place to be on a wonderful evening. Also, poolside dining and happy hours crank into full gear as well. So no matter your preference, we've got the spot for you! As always, we will continue our daily specials and happy hours.

Rincon Mountain Grill Weekly Specials: MONDAY – 25% OFF entrée's after 5:00pm & BINGO NIGHT! TUESDAY – 25% OFF Pizza "TO GO" & TUESDAY TUNES
WEDNESDAY – ALL YOU CAN EAT PASTA NIGHT – BUILD YOUR OWN!
THURSDAY – ALL YOU CAN EAT BABY BACK RIBS
FRIDAY – ALL YOU CAN EAT FISH FRY (OR GRILLED)
SATURDAY – PRIME RIB & OTHER CHEF'S SPECIALS
SUNDAY – KIDS EAT FREE WITH PAID ADULT (before 6:00pm)
HAPPY HOUR DAILY – 3:00PM-6:00PM

GOLF:

Well folks, if you haven't noticed, the golf course has been busy! And, March, April & May will be no different. The golf course Maintenance staff has done a great job of keeping the course in tip top shape. With the warmer weather, there will be a lot more maintence activity happening. The rye grass growth will be boosted by additional water, warmth and fertilizer as we hit the peak. Also, the spraying of pre-emergents has occurred to help keep those pesky weeds to a minimum. You've also noticed that the dormant bermuda grass is starting to wake up from it's long winter's nap. So Spring is a very exciting time for the Golf Course.

With great weather and great course conditions comes a lot of play. Remember members, you can make your tee times up to 7 days in advance, and we suggest you do so. Just as important it is to make a tee time, please also be courteous and cancel unneeded tee times as well, even if it's a couple hours in advance, as many times we can fill in those tee times. The Club is looking forward to hosting the MGA and WGA memberguest events at the end of the month. It should be a great time, so be sure to sign up. We would also like to congratulate the MGA Club Champion for 2017, Mike Golter, and the winners of the other Flights, David Hennessy, Norm Kupers and Carl Roberts. The WGA Club Championship is in progress, so best of luck to the Ladies!

March golf is just a busy, wonderful month, April golf begins to see some of our winter visitors starting to head to their summer homes, and May golf is the last of the awesome months before the summer warmth sets in. We would like to thank all of our Golfing members for a great season so far and we hope that you have enjoyed it up until now and throughout the year. With summer approaching, we are starting to plan out our summer golf course projects. As always we will continue to improve the irrigation system where we can. We also plan to do several areas of in-house sprigging sometimes Sprigging has really proven to be a successful way of improving the bermuda turf conditions.

Also, I wanted to throw out a big Congratulations to our Golf Shop Assistant, Nikko Grau, on passing his PAT and entry tests to begin his journey to becoming a member of the PGA of America! Way to go Nikko! We're proud of you. For those that do not know, Nikko is a PING certified clubfitter, and also does the majority of our Club's regripping. So if you need a new grip on your game, (LOL), Nikko can get you fitted for new clubs, or give your old clubs a new feel.

49ER FITNESS:

Lisa is at it again! She is constantly busy thinking of fun and exciting ways for you to enjoy the Fitness Center and the Club. If you haven't visited the Fitness Center lately, get your butt in gear! We have a new Stair Machine, we've added kettle bells, squat racks, more free weights and TRX mounts. In addition to all of this, our Group Class schedule is always evolving! From Mom & Me Gym & Swim, Spin, Les Mills Body Pump, Interval, Yoga Flow, Barre, Step, 60+ Cardio, to Zumba, we've got a little something for everyone. If you are looking for some guidance and personal training, yes, we offer that too! So there are no excuses. Lisa is also currently working on being able to offer limited child care for those busy moms, so as soon as she has the details on that, she'll be sending it out. For more information on the Fitness Center, schedules, special events, or to book an "All Inclusive" Party Event, be sure to check out our website or contact Lisa at ldefalco@fortyninercc.com

IT'S TIME TO BOOK YOUR EVENTS!

Graduation Parties, Pool Parties, Bithday & Anniversary Parties, Weddings, Rehersal Dinners, Baby Showers and Life's Celebrations! Let us do all the work! We have many different spaces for your to have your event, and we can customize your menu, or choose from our standard options, or our "All Inclusive" Kids Party Packages (Book these with Lisa). Whatever your taste and style, we can do it, just give us the chance to

make your celebration great! Contact Alan at <u>alan@fortyninercc.com</u> for more information. Listed below is our available spaces:

Pavilion -- Built in heaters, rolling shades, fans, lighting and a bar provides a great space for your larger events. This space seats up to 150 people under the pavilion and up to 300 people utilizing the surrounding patios for a great indoor/outdoor event.

Catalina Room – Located inside the main Clubhouse, this space has spectacular views of the Clubhouse grounds, Pool, and Catalina Mountains. This space seats up to 80 people comfortably.

Rincon Room – Located inside the main Clubhouse, this newly remodeled space (opening May 2017) seats up to 60 people inside, or up to 100 people utilizing the outdoor adjacent patio. This space also has spectacular views of the Catalina Mountains and Clubhouse grounds.

North Patio & Pool – Located on the north side of the Clubhouse, this space is perfect for family gatherings and pool parties.

UPCOMING KIDS PROGRAMS:

PGA Jr. League - Register NOW! Contact Lisa at lisa@fortyninercc.com

49ER GATORS – Swim Team Registration online at www.swaquaticsports.com or here at the Club March 11th & April 1st

49er Fitness Summer Recreation Camps - info will be out soon – contact Lisa for info at lisa@fortyninercc.com

49er Summer Golf Camps - info will be out soon - contact Coach Derek at derekd@fortyninercc.com

Well, you can tell that it's a great time of year for our Country Club! Let's finish the season off strong! Thank you all for your continued support and please know that we can't exist without you!

Here are some great ways you can help us to succeed:

Go on Yelp, Trip Advisor, Golf Advisor and Facebook to give us a positive review Like us and Follow us on Facebook

As always, if you have any ideas, questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thanks for a great season so far, and we're looking forward to serving you.

Sincerely,

Wendy Cross General Manager

wcross@fortryninercc.com

520-749-4925 x210